
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE 

MINEOLA CITY COUNCIL 

AT ST. PAUL MISSIONARY BAPTIST CHURCH 

304 S. STONE STREET, MINEOLA TX 75773 

FRIDAY, JULY 17rH, 2020 AT 6:00 PM 

Notice is hereby given of a possible quorum by the Mineola City Council at a community gathering to be 

held Friday, July 17, 2020 beginning at 6:00 pm at St. Paul Missionary Baptist Church, 304 Stone St. 

Mineola, TX 75773 

A quorum of the Mineola City Council Members 

may be present during the gathering; 

however, no action will be taken by members of the council. 

CERTIFICATION 

I hereby certify that the above notice of meeting was posted on the bulletin board at the Mineola 

Municipal Complex on July 14, 2020. 

Cindy Karch, City Secretary 


